
 
 

                                                                                

            

 
NLPS News & Business Report – Thursday, May 9, 2019 

0 1  

0 4  

CONTACT 

0 5  

 
WORKSHOP 

            Every two years, salmon 

lovers from across the 

province gather to celebrate 

salmon and learn more about 

the state of salmon and 

salmon stewardship in BC.  

This year, the Nanaimo River 

Stewardship Society hosts Life 

in the Salmonsphere at VIU 

from May 31 to June 2.   

 

Experts will be sharing the 

latest on salmon, salmon 

habitat, restoration and 

stewardship.  Find out more. 

SEP Community Workshop 

To submit an item for  
NLPS News; email  

communications@sd68.bc.ca   
or call 250 741-5273 

Submit an Item 

Are you a teen or young adult 

with a diverse ability who is 

searching for a career or adult 

support services? 

 

Come explore the community 

resource providers who will be 

there to answer any questions 

on Wednesday, May 15 at 

Wellington Secondary from 

4:30 – 7:30pm. 

 

YOUTH 
FAIR 

Transitioning Youth Fair 
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PODCAST 

Check out the latest Podcast – Episode 14  

with Dover Bay student Jacksun Fryer, 

and did we mention competitor  

on NBC’s World of Dance.   

You can access with the Apple or  

Android podcast app or find it here. 

 

            

NLPS Ed Talks 

Presentations received at the 

Business Committee meeting 

held Wednesday, May 8, 

included: 

 Community Service 
Delivery Model 

 2019-20 Preliminary 
Budget 

Check out the full report and 

watch the presentations here. 
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REPORT 

Board Report 

Current and past issues of 
NLPS News can be found  

at sd68.bc.ca 

https://www.eventbrite.ca/e/sep-community-stewardship-workshop-2019-may-31-june-2-2019-tickets-58590132664
mailto:communications@sd68.bc.ca
https://youtu.be/xiYJ6TaAfes
https://www.sd68.bc.ca/wp-content/uploads/2018-19/Business20190508.pdf
http://www.sd68.bc.ca/

